## **Taylor Whittingslow**

From: YAH00

Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 12:50 PM

**To:** Public Comments **Subject:** Dee Mautino Park

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

I am writing to protest the development of Dee Mautino Park. As residents of Alta Vista Ave for many years we utilize the park on almost a daily basis for walking and enjoying. There would not be much enjoyment of the park if the trees are cut down. When this park was built we had reservations about it but have grown to enjoy the park. This was proposed to the residence as a park not as a site for Non profit development.

Please do not ruin this park by allowing this development and cutting down the trees.

Sincerely Gary and Juanice Plunkett 13821 Alta Vista Ave Grass Valley CA 95945

## **Taylor Whittingslow**

From: Nevada County Sunrise

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 4:11 PM

**To:** Public Comments

**Subject:** Sunrise Movements Opposition to Agenda Item 7

You don't often get email from

why this is important

Nevada County Sunrise Movement is a youth led climate organization focusing on mobilizing the youth to defend the planet. As climate conscious youth we want to express extreme opposition to agenda item 7. The resolution which is being proposed included the language "No person shall ride, use or operate a bicycle, skateboard, scooter (with or without an electric motor), rollerblades, roller skates, or similar wheeled device not necessary for mobility upon any street, sidewalk, or public right of way within the downtown core boundaries" this language states a proposed ban on riding a bike within downtown Grass Valley. As climate advocates this is incredibly concerning as cars are one of the most destructive things for the environment, and forcing the usage of cars by way of criminalizing alternatives is extremely concerning.

Instead of criminalizing alternatives to cars, we should be encouraging them. Public funds should be used to construct more bike lines, bike racks, and other bike infrastructure that is necessary to remove city residents reliance on person automobiles.

Please do not support this resolution, and instead support climate positive actions.

## **Taylor Whittingslow**

From: Kathleen Smith <info@cityofgrassvalley.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 3:18 PM

To: COGV General Voicemail

**Subject:** Form submission from: Contact us

